

NAME:

CLASS:

I. Choose the correct answer by crossing A, B, C or D.

1. June : You are the winner of the contest, aren't you?
Bobby: Yes, that's right.
June :
Bobby: Thanks a lot.
The suitable expression to complete the dialog is
A. I think it's very nice
B. He is a good contestant
C. Congratulations on your success
D. Thank you very much for saying so
2. Tania : Hi, Karina. I heard yesterday was your birthday.
Karina: Hi, Tania. Yes, you are right.
Tania : Happy birthday. Wish you all the best.
Karina: Thanks
The underlined words shows expressions of
A. congratulation
B. sympathy
C. hope
D. wish
3. Rachel : Mom, I will have an English exam tomorrow.
Mother :
Rachel : Thank you.
The suitable expression to complete the dialog is
A. I hope you will win
B. wish you were here
C. I think so
D. good luck
4. I am saving money ... I can buy a new smartphone.
A. to
B. so that
C. in order to
D. in order not to
5. My sister goes to school earlier ... be late.
A. in order not to
B. in order to
C. so that
D. to
6. Diana : I think everybody should have a TV in their house.
Eliza : Television makes people lazy.
The suitable expression to complete the dialog is
A. I absolutely agree
B. That's quite right
C. I don't think so
D. I'm with you

7. Rose : Jennie speaks English well, doesn't she?
 Lisa : You're right, she speaks like a native English speaker.
 The underlined expression shows
- opinion
 - intention
 - agreement
 - disagreement

The text is for number 8 to 10



8. What is the purpose of the text?
- To tell the nutrition of the product.
 - To give detail information of the product.
 - To give information about the expired date.
 - To tell about the ingredients of the product.
9. When should we consume the product?
- Before the ninth of September 2026
 - After twenty sixth of September 2026
 - At the twenty sixth of September 2026
 - Before the thirteenth of September 2026
10. From the text, we can conclude that
- we must keep the product in the refrigerator
 - we should boil the product before consuming
 - we must pour the product in the bowl
 - the product contains preservatives

The text is for number 11 to 13

Drug Facts (continued) • do not exceed 4 doses per 24 hours <table border="1"> <tr> <td>adults and children 12 years and over</td> <td>30 mL (2 TBSP) every 6-8 hours</td> </tr> <tr> <td>children 6 to under 12 years</td> <td>15 mL (1 TBSP) every 6-8 hours</td> </tr> <tr> <td>children 4 to under 6 years</td> <td>ask a doctor</td> </tr> <tr> <td>children under 4 years</td> <td>do not use</td> </tr> </table> • when using other DayQuil or NyQuil® products, carefully read each label to insure correct dosing		adults and children 12 years and over	30 mL (2 TBSP) every 6-8 hours	children 6 to under 12 years	15 mL (1 TBSP) every 6-8 hours	children 4 to under 6 years	ask a doctor	children under 4 years	do not use	
adults and children 12 years and over	30 mL (2 TBSP) every 6-8 hours									
children 6 to under 12 years	15 mL (1 TBSP) every 6-8 hours									
children 4 to under 6 years	ask a doctor									
children under 4 years	do not use									
Other information • each tablespoon contains: sodium 15 mg • store at room temperature										
Inactive Ingredients citric acid, D&C Yellow No. 10, FD&C Yellow No. 6, flavor, high fructose corn syrup, polyethylene glycol, propylene glycol, purified water, saccharin sodium, sodium citrate										
Questions? 1-800-251-3374										
PARENTS: Learn about teen medicine abuse www.StopMedicineAbuse.org www.vicks.com Dist. by Procter & Gamble, Cincinnati OH 45202 99495381	QUIET ZONE P&G 80% GTIN VERSION A AREA GAUGE 3 23900 01437 4 QUIET ZONE	Non-Drowsy Alcohol Free / Antihistamine Free								

11. Who must consult to the doctor before taking the medicine?
- Adult
 - Children under 6 years
 - Children over 12 years
 - Children 6 to 12 under years

12. Which of the following sickness can be relieved by this medicine?

- A. Fever
- B. Cough
- C. Headache
- D. Toothache

The text is for number 13 - 15

Pineapple Stew

Ingredients:

- 1) 1 pineapple cut into dices
- 2) 3 glasses of water
- 3) 1 glass of granulated sugar
- 4) Cinnamon
- 5) Clovers

Directions:

- 1) Boil water until boiled.
- 2) Then add sugar, cinnamon, and clovers.
- 3) Bring it to boil and add the pineapples.
- 4) Wait until you can smell the pineapple.
- 5) Remove from heat and serve cold.

13. What is the text about?

- A. Boiling pineapple
- B. How to plant pineapple
- C. Recipe of Pineapple stew
- D. Ingredients of pineapple stew

14. When do we have to stop boiling the pineapple?

- A. When the water is boiled.
- B. When we smell the pineapple.
- C. After we remove the stew from heat.
- D. After sugar, cinnamon, and clovers are added.

15. What should you do on the second step?

- A. Boil water
- B. Cut the pineapple
- C. Add the pineapples
- D. Add sugar, cinnamon, and clovers

The text is for number 16 to 18

Procedure to Charge Handphone Battery

There are some steps to charge handphone battery, as follow.

- 1) Connect the charger to your handphone, the flash symbol on the charger plug must face upward.
- 2) Wait until the battery icon appears on the screen.
- 3) Charge battery approximately 3 hours until the battery icon indicates that the battery is fully charged.
- 4) Removed the charger by pulling out from your handphone.

16. What is the purpose of the text?

- A. To describe the steps to save a phone battery.
- B. To describe the elements of the phone battery.
- C. To tell the readers how to charge a phone battery.
- D. To inform the readers about the steps to choose a good handphone.

17. "Charge battery approximately 3 hours until" (step 3)

The closest meaning of the underlined word is... .

- A. Around
- B. Almost
- C. less than
- D. more than

18. How do we know that the handphone is charging?

- A. Battery icon indicates that the battery is fully charged.
- B. Battery icon appears on the screen.
- C. After removed the charger.
- D. After connect the charger.

19. Complete the following dialogue with the correct verb.

Jane : Where is your mother now?

Clara : She ... in the kitchen.

- A. cooks
- B. cooked
- C. is cooking
- D. has cooked

20. Complete the following sentence.

... when her father left the house yesterday.

- A. Dinda washes clothes
- B. Dinda is washing clothes
- C. Dinda was washing clothes
- D. Dinda were washing clothes

21. Complete the following sentence.

At this time next week, we ... new uniform.

- A. wearing
- B. are wearing
- C. were wearing
- D. will be wearing

22. last – new – the – month – moved – family – house – my – to

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9

Arrange these jumbled words into a good sentence.

- A. 8-6-5-9-2-3-7-1-4
- B. 8-6-9-3-5-2-7-1-4
- C. 8-6-5-9-3-2-7-1-4
- D. 8-6-5-3-2-9-7-1-4

23. My aunt became a teacher in 2000. She is still a teacher until now. So, my aunt ... a teacher since 2000.

- A. has become
- B. have become
- C. have became
- D. has becoming

Read this text for question number 24 – 26

The Little Mermaid

Deep in the ocean, there lived a beautiful mermaid named Ariel who longed to explore the world beyond the sea. She was fascinated with human beings and their world, and one day, she saved a prince from drowning in a shipwreck. She fell in love with him and decided to seek help from the sea witch to turn her into a human.

The sea witch agreed to turn her into a human in exchange for her voice, warning that if she failed to make the prince fall in love with her, she would turn back into a mermaid and become the sea witch's prisoner forever. Ariel agreed to the terms and became a human, but the prince was already engaged to another woman.

Ariel tried to win the prince's heart, but failed. In the end, the sea witch was defeated, and Ariel's father, the king of the sea, allowed her to become a human permanently and marry the prince.

24. What is the purpose of the text above?
- A. To describe about little mermaid
 - B. To give information about little mermaid
 - C. To entertain the reader by telling a story about little mermaid
 - D. To tell how to write a story about little mermaid
25. Who helped Ariel become a human?
- A. Ariel's father
 - B. Sea witch
 - C. Prince
 - D. King of the sea
26. The word **fascinated** in the first paragraph can be replaced by...
- A. Attracted
 - B. Hate
 - C. Didn't care
 - D. Uninterested

Read this text for question number 27 – 29

Once upon a time, there was a beautiful princess named Dewi Kadita. Because of her beauty, she was called Dewi Srengenge. It means the goddess of the sun. Her father was King Munding Wangi. Although he had a beautiful daughter, he was unhappy because he always expected to have a son.

The king decided to marry Dewi Mutiara. He had a son from her. Dewi Mutiara wanted her son to become a king in the future. She asked the King to send his daughter away. The King did not agree.

Dewi Mutiara called a black wizard to curse Kadita. She wanted Kadita's beautiful body full of ulcer. Then, Kadita's body was full of ulcer. It smelled bad. The beautiful princess cried.

The King was very sad. No one could cure the illness of his daughter. The King did not want her daughter to be a rumour, so he sent his daughter away.

The poor princess did not know where to go. However, she had a noble heart. She did not have any bad feelings about her stepmother. She walked for almost seven days and seven nights. Then, she came to the south Ocean. The ocean was so clean and clear. She jumped into the water and swam.

Suddenly, there was a miracle. The ocean water cured her illness. She became more beautiful than before. She also had a power to command the whole South Ocean. She became a fairy called Nyi Roro Kidul or the Queen of South Ocean.

27. What does the story tell you about?
- A. The story of South Ocean
 - B. The legend of A poor princess
 - C. The Myth of Dewi Srengenge
 - D. The legend of Nyi Roro Kidul
28. Why The king chased away his daughter?
- A. Because he did not want her daughter to be a rumour.
 - B. Because he hated for having a daughter like Kadita.

- C. Because he preferred to choose his wife, Dewi Mutiara.
- D. Because he didn't love his daughter anymore.

29. What can we learn from the story above?

- A. Don't make other people jealous.
- B. An evil heart will always be a loser.
- C. A patience will bring you to the kindness.
- D. Be careful with a stepmother.

30. The room ... by the cleaning service everyday.

- A. were cleaned
- B. was cleaned
- C. is cleaned
- D. are cleaned

31. The homework by me, last night.

- A. was finished
- B. are finished
- C. is finished
- D. were finished

32. I am waiting for my dim sum, and now it ... by my mother.

- A. was being make
- B. were being made
- C. will be make
- D. is being made

33. The concept of farewell party next month, ... by Sekar event organizer.

- A. is organizing
- B. will organize
- C. are organized
- D. will be organized

Read this text for question number 34 – 36

Geckos are reptiles and are found on all the continents except Antarctica. These colourful lizards have adapted to habitats from rain forests, to deserts, to cold mountain slopes.

Over a long period of time, geckos have developed special physical features to help them survive and avoid predators. Gecko tails serve many purposes. They help balance their weight as they climb branches, they act as fuel tanks to store fat, and as camouflage to help them disappear into their environment. Geckos are also able to shed their tails if a predator grabs them.

Most geckos are nocturnal, which means they are active at night, but day geckos are active during the day and nibble on insects, fruits, and flower nectar. Most geckos make noises such as chirping, barking, and clicking when they are defending their territory or attracting a mate.

Female geckos lay their eggs in leaves and bark. Most geckos don't have movable eyelids and instead have one transparent eyelid which they keep clean by licking it with their tongues. There are many species of geckos. Depending on the species, their endangered status can range from least concern to critically endangered.

34. What is the text written for?

- A. To give detail information about geckos
- B. To give information about gecko in general
- C. To Tell how to take care gecko
- D. To amuse the reader a story about gecko

35. Most of geckos are nocturnal (paragraph 3). What does the word nocturnal mean?

- A. Active in the night
- B. Meat eater
- C. Mammals
- D. Predator

36. Where does female gecko lay their egg?

- A. In the nest
- B. On the tree
- C. In the leaves
- D. On the branch

Read this text for question number 37 – 39

Monstera deliciosa, commonly called split-leaf philodendron or Swiss cheese plant, is native to Central America. It is a climbing, evergreen perennial vine that is perhaps most noted for its large perforated leaves on thick plant stems and its long cord-like aerial roots. In its native tropical habitat, it will climb somewhat impressively to 70' into large trees, clothing the trunks with leaves in the 1-3' long range. Indoor plants more typically are grown in the 6-8' range. Mature leaves of this plant are very large, glossy, deep green and distinctively cut and perforated. Juvenile leaves are small and mostly uncut. Mature plants may produce arum-like flowers with a spadix to 10" surrounded by a white spathe. Flowers give way to an edible fruit that is reminiscent in taste to pineapple-banana.

The origin of the genus name is somewhat obscure, but is thought to derive from *Dracontium*, the name Linnaeus assigned to this group of plants. *Monstera* is first found in a published work in 1763 as a revision of Linnaeus but no record is given as to why that particular name was chosen. However, the practice of naming aroids after snakes, dragons, and monsters was fairly common.

Specific epithet means delicious for the delicious, edible fruit. Common name is in reference to the perforated foliage. Although not a philodendron, this plant is commonly called split-leaf philodendron.

37. What is monstera?

- A. It's a plant
- B. It's an animal
- C. It's a Flower
- D. It's a fruit

38. Where is Monstera native from?

- A. Swiss
- B. Africa
- C. Amazone
- D. America

39. Can it's fruit be eaten?

- A. No, it can't
- B. Yes, it can
- C. No, it can
- D. Yes, it can't

This picture is for no. 40



40. What is the purpose of the picture above?

- A. To entertain the reader
- B. To describe a food
- C. To advertise a product
- D. To inform a donut

41. From the text we can conclude that...

- A. We can pay only 1,99 \$ the product in certain time.
- B. We can buy A Kin- kin product only on 23th February
- C. Kin- Kin Deal is the name of the product
- D. We can pay in a normal price if we buy in 23th February

42. When we can get the lower price of the product?

- A. After 23rd February
- B. Before 24th February
- C. Only in 23rd February
- D. Only after 23rd February

This picture is for number 43 – 45



43. The advertisement above is promoting about... .

- A. a computer shop
- B. a computer rent
- C. a computer service
- D. a. computer course

44. Who makes this advertisement?

- A. Computer repair specialists
- B. Mark's PC Repair
- C. Apple Corporation
- D. PC and MMC

45. The people that will be interest with this advertisement, except... .

- A. someone who need to buy a computer
- B. someone who need to repair their computer
- C. someone who need to fix a laptop screen
- D. someone who need to recover their hard disk

This song is for number 46 – 48

Fix you
By. Coldplay
When you try your best, but you don't succeed
When you get what you want, but not what you need
When you feel so tired, but you can't sleep
Stuck in reverse
And the tears come streaming down your face
When you lose something you can't replace
When you love someone, but it goes to waste

Could it be worse?
 Lights will guide you home
 And ignite your bones
 And I will try to fix you
 And high up above, or down below
 When you're too in love to let it go
 But if you never try, you'll never know
 Just what you're worth
 Lights will guide you home
 And ignite your bones
 And I will try to fix you
 Tears stream down your face
 When you lose something you cannot replace
 Tears stream down your face, and I
 Tears stream down your face
 I promise you I will learn from my mistakes
 Tears stream down your face, and I
 Lights will guide you home
 And ignite your bones
 And I will try to fix you

46. What does the song tell you about?

- A. A support that someone could be better from Learning of a mistake
- B. If we are down, sad, and upset, we can sing to fix our heart
- C. We shouldn't cry for something bad which happened with us
- D. A friend will always fix you up when you have a bad day

47. The word Fix have similar meaning with...

- A. mix
- B. restore
- C. sure
- D. broke

48. Who does sing the song above?

- A. Someone whose name is Coldplay
- B. An actress whose name is Coldplay
- C. A girl band which name is Coldplay
- D. A band which name is Coldplay

49. Complete the following sentence.

The cakes ... by my mother for an hour.

- A. are cooking
- B. is to cook
- C. has been cooked
- D. cooks

50. Complete the following sentence.

Those books usually... by her student.

- A. is bring
- B. are bringing
- C. are brought
- D. is brought